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Dear parents and carers,  

DISNEY SHOOTING STARS COMPETITION 

As part of our Dacorum School Sports Network subscription KS1 girls will be taking part in a Disney 
shooting stars event at Longdean school. This event is an opportunity for the girls come and enjoy 
different themed Disney activities associated with Football. The event will take place on Tuesday 4th 
June. They will travel by coach to the event and will leave school at 9.30 and return to school by the end 
of the day.  NOTE – this is the first day back after half term. 

Children should come into school in their PE kits and bring a water bottle, a packed lunch and a snack.  
The event will be held on the field so please ensure they have a coat.   

Please advise the school office by Wednesday 22nd May if you would like your child to receive a school 
packed lunch. 

We kindly ask for a £5 contribution towards the cost of the travel please, this can be paid via the school 
gateway. 

No spectator’s are allowed at this event. 

We hope this will be a fun event for all the children.  

 

 

Kind regards, 

  

Mrs Giandoni 

Office Manager  

Thursday, 16th May 2024 
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